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STAFF REPORT

For the meeting of November 10, 2022 

To: Board of Directors 
From: Steve McGrath, Interim Executive Director 
Subject: Interim Executive Director’s Report 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive and file. 

SUMMARY:  

Administration: The recruitments for the Executive Director and Deputy Harbormaster 
positions continue. In person meetings with: Sheriff Scardina, Sausalito and Mill Valley 
City Managers, Chair Moulton-Peters, Directors Lynch and Ryan.   

BCDC Agreement: Met with outside counsel, BCDC staff, Coastal Policy Solutions and 
HM Malcolm to address the concerns raised in the letter of August 26, 2022. Specifically, 
outside counsel advised on the issues surrounding the section of the BCDC Agreement 
that requires RBRA to “petition for any federal action necessary” regarding the Eelgrass 
Protection and Management Plan.  

Housing: With thanks to Senator McGuire for securing additional funds for RBRA, worked 
with Marin Housing Authority and County Health and Human Services on program(s) to 
support housing for the unhoused anchor-out community. 

General: Meetings re grant funds, DHM staffing, miscellaneous. 
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